
To: ALL MEMBERS OF THE HOUSE JUDICIARY COMMITTEE  
FROM: Barbara Carter, AAUW member, League of Women Voters member, responsible Oregon State 
citizen 
RE: Support of House Bill 2562 
 
I am writing you in support of House Bill 2562 
 
It seems incredible that I even have to write this email. Ensuring that the Coordinator at the Oregon 
Department of EducationTitle IX staff positions are adequately staffed should not be a struggle. That 
should be a responsible action. Both girls and boys should behave equal opportunities in athletics. There 
must be sufficient enforcement and prevention of gender-based harassment and discrimination in 
schools. Bullying and sexual harassment have gotten out of control.  
 
There is so much to be done. Adequate staffing is important. We can’t lose ground on these important 
issues.  
 
I urge you to support HB 2562 
 
Restfully, 
 
Barbara Carter, Eugene Oregon 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


